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Northbound Traffic to Shift on Ribault River Bridge at State Road 115 for Bridge Work 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s Ribault River Bridge 

rehabilitation project on State Road 115/Lem Turner Road, northbound traffic will be diverted to the 

southbound side of the bridge Wednesday, April 3 through Saturday, April 6 from midnight to 6 

a.m. for bridge repairs.  

Once traffic has shifted to the southbound side, southbound and northbound traffic will each have one 

lane of travel available. 

The $730,000 bridge rehabilitation project includes painting, fender repairs, and other incidental 

construction to the northbound side of the Ribault River Bridge. Seminole Equipment Inc. is scheduled to 

complete the work in spring 2020.  

For more information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or contact 

FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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